







January 6, 2006

Dear parent or guardian:


It’s hard to believe that we’re already at the midway point for the academic year.  With midterms right around the proverbial corner, most students are either getting their second wind to finish the year strong, while others foresee scenarios of doom and dread (summer school, failure of the course).  Please take this opportunity to have a discussion with your child about their academic standing and what they need to do to complete the course successfully.  If for any reason you wish to discuss your child’s progress in English 11R, please feel free to contact me so that we can either arrange a conference or a simple telephone conversation.


In the coming weeks we will be reading a text by Russell Banks entitled Rule of the Bone.  This title has been a staple favorite on the R-H summer reading list for a few years and has recently been adopted by the 11R teachers as one of our core texts.  Several critics are toting it as being the most important and influential coming of age novel since JD Salinger’s Catcher in the Rye.  Despite its rave reviews and realistic rendering of the modern adolescent experience, some parents and students may object to its content.  Please look over the unit syllabus and visit some book reviews on the Internet with your child to determine if an alternative text will need to be made available.  Once again, please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.


I’m looking forward to a terrific and successful remainder of the year.

Sincerely, 

Kristian Kuhn

English Teacher

359-5200

kkuhn@rhnet.org 

